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COMMUNITY BOARD CHAIRPERSON’S REPORT 

Report to Community Board    Board Name 

Chairperson’s Name     Adele Gardner 

Subdivision    Te Hiku 

Date     2 June - 28 July 2022 

 

REPORT 

1)  Meetings/Functions attended 

 2 June    -    Attended the Te Hiku Sports Hub AGM & Meeting 

 3 June    -    Attended the celebration for the Taitura double winners 

 7 June    -    Ratepayer issue at Coopers Beach Shopping Centre 

 9 June    -    Attended the District Plan workshop 

 9 June    -    Attended the Unahi Wharf opening 

 14 June   -    Infrastructure Committee Meeting at Kaikohe 

 14 June   -    Extraordinary Council Meeting at Kaikohe 

 20 June   -    Te Hiku PWG Meeting 

 21 June   -    Footpath Workshop 

 21 June   -    Kaitaia CBD update workshop 

 21 June   -    Te Hiku community Board Meeting 

 23 June   -    Assurance Risk & Finance Meeting in Kaikohe 

 27 June   -    Community Meeting at St Johns re a discussion on transport 

for members of our communities who are unable to get to appointments 

in and out of the district. 

 30 June   -    Council Meeting in Kaikohe 

 2 July      -    Attended the Ahiparara Cultural Gateway opening 

 7 July      -    Ratepayer issue at Coopers Beach 

 7 July      -    Attended a Meeting with people at Kaimaumau re discussions 

for possible infrastrure on the reserve. 

 11 July   -    Meeting with Kaitaia Business Association Chair re MOU 

 14 July   -    Extraordinary Council Meeting - virtual 

 18 July   -    Te Hiku PWG Meeting 

 20 July   -    Concept Spatial Meeting at Taipa 
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 26 July   -    Mihi Whakatau for new appointed members of committees 

virtual 

 26 July   -    Meeting with Kaitaia Business Association Chair re MOU 

 27 July   -    Infrastructure Committee Meeting - virtual 

  

 

 

2)  Report -  Te Hiku Revitalisation work - The first of the Cultural Gateway 

openings was at Ahiparara, this was extremely moving to hear the stories 

connected to this gateway design.  The South Road gateway is opening 

tomorrow the 29th July.  The Roma Road Gateway is opening on the 6th 

August.  It is very disturbing to note that at least 9 of the 24 plinths and 

board on the Te Rarawa Rugby fence have been removed, unfortunately 

these will not be replaced at this time.  The plinths are placed around 

Ahipara and give historical cultural stories of the area.  

 Awanui - The carpark in the Awanui Reserve is nearly complete and the 

roadworks on SH 10 are progressing.   

  

          

3) Request for Service: -   Nil 

 

4)   Resource Consents - RC 2220562 - FNDC upgrade of stormwater pipeline 

through West Lane Kaitaia. Three sites are identified as HAIL sites and 

are working with landowners to progress the new lines. 

 

  

 


